
 
 
 
  

 

Naseby Parish Council meet on the first 

Thursday of each month (excluding 

January and August). All meetings are 

held at the Methodist Church, Gynwell, at 

7:00pm. 

Please check the monthly meeting 

agendas on the Parish Council website. 

All agendas and minutes can be accessed 

via www.naseby.org, including the parish 

notice board located on School Lane. 
 

CONTACT US: 

Josie Flavell  

Clerk to Naseby Parish Council 

E: clerk.nasebypc@outlook.com 

T: 07800 789761 

 

 

Naseby News is our very own village  

newsletter paid for by Naseby Parish  

Council. All contributions of interesting  

village news, are gratefully received and 

thank you to those who provided articles  

for this edition. 

It costs as little as £7.50 to advertise  

your business. All funds received from  

advertising will go towards printing costs. 

Contact Josie Flavell, Parish Clerk, for  

more details  

email: clerk.nasebypc@outlook.com 

 

A big THANK YOU goes out to Liz Capell and her helpers for  

delivering the ‘Naseby News’. If you are able to help our  

volunteer delivery team, please contact the Parish Clerk. 
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WHAT’S INSIDE: 

• WNC Local Plan Update 

• Neighbourhood 
Development Plan Update 

• Naseby W.I. & Events 

• Open Gardens Event 

• Naseby Neighbourhood 
Watch 

• Parish Council Meeting 
Dates 

• Councillor Recruitment 

• Bus Routes 59/60 Update 

• Village Hall Updates 

• Naseby Oil Buying 
Scheme 

• A14 Junction 1 
Warehousing Planning 
Application Update 

• CCTV Village Hall 

• Northants AGE Concern 

ANNUAL PARISH 
MEETING 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



  

MEET YOUR COUNCIL! 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 Paul Reedman 
Chairman 

Steve Davies 
Vice Chairman 

David Brodala 
Councillor 

Margaret Anderson 
Councillor 

Josie Flavell 
Parish Clerk 

Antonia Collins 
Councillor  

 

Aldo Rodi 
Councillor 

 Dave Hall 
Councillor 
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PARISH COUNCIL MEETINGS 
 
 
Please see the below for the list of dates for the forthcoming Parish Council 
meetings. 
 
These meetings are held on the first Thursday of every month with the 
exception of January and August. 
 
The meeting venue is the Methodist Chapel on Gynwell, with all meetings 
starting at 7:00pm.   
 
You are welcome to attend any meeting and make representations against 
items on the agenda. 
 

▪ 4th April 2024 

▪ 1st May 2024 – Annual Council Meeting 

▪ 6th June 2024 

▪ 4th July 2024 

▪ August – no meeting 

▪ 5th September 2024 

▪ 3rd October 2024 

▪ 7th November 2024 

▪ 5th December 2024 

▪ January – no meeting 

▪ 6th February 2025 

▪ 6th March 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Keep Naseby safe 
Join 

Today www.ourwatch.org.uk 

Neighbourhood Watch is a network of local people that help to build 

and maintain safe and friendly communities. The concept is very 

simple - neighbours working together to keep watch on one another’s 

homes and surroundings to make their neighbourhoods safer 

environments.  

Importantly, Neighbourhood Watch is not only about reducing crime, 

but also about building community and developing good, neighbourly 

relations. The idea is that by working together with neighbours to 

achieve common goals, reduce crime, deter criminals, vandalism, and 

con-artists - communities become safer and stronger. 

By reporting anything suspicious to local police forces Neighbourhood 

Watch provides a valuable insight that helps reduce crime and 

enables people to feel safer in their homes and local areas. It has 

been estimated that for every 100 crimes committed, 26 crimes were 

prevented thanks to Neighbourhood Watch 

There are many benefits of membership including being safer, 

receiving expert, easy-to-follow crime prevention advice, invitations 

to crime prevention webinars and being consulted on your crime and 

community issues. 
 

It's easy and free to join. Just go to… 

www.ourwatch.org.uk 
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NEIGHBOURHOOD DEVELOPMENT  
PLAN - AN UPDATE! 
 
 

It’s been a busy time for the Neighbourhood Plan Advisory 
Committee since the initial meeting back in October 2023, 
culminating most recently with the successful Open Event  
which was held on 2 March 2024. 

 

                 The Advisory Committee has met on three occasions since the                    
        issue of the last Naseby News, with the focus being on developing a  
       Vision Statement for the Naseby Neighbourhood Plan, preparing a paper 
on the village history (of which there is much!) and the development of a 
questionnaire for all village residents over the age of sixteen to complete and 
have their say on a number of important village topics including local facilities, 
the environment, and housing needs in the village. Please do take the time to 
complete the questionnaire if you have not already done so – it’s very much 
your opportunity to have your say on how you wish your village to develop 
over the coming years. Many thanks if you have already completed the 
questionnaire; at the time of writing 169 questionnaires had been completed. 

 

The deadline for completing the questionnaire has been  
extended to 8 April 2024. 

 

NASEBY OPEN EVENT SUCCESS: The Open Event, which was promoted 
through posters in the village, leaflets and social media was attended by 90 
people which was a fantastic turnout; the aim of the Open Event was to help 
engage the community in the Neighbourhood Plan and to seek comments on 
emerging topics including open spaces and the environment, community 
facilities and amenities, housing and design, transport, and employment. 
There was a genuine interest from those who attended the event to 
understand more about the neighbourhood planning process as well a desire 
to share comments and thoughts on the topics mentioned above. Yourlocale, 
our appointed planning consultants, will be summarising the output from the 
contributions on the day, which will assist in the development of the 
Neighbourhood Plan. A massive thank you for those who were able to attend 
and for your contributions.  
 

THEME GROUP VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: The next step in the process is 

the establishment of three Theme Groups, one on housing and the built 
environment, one on sustainability (economic and community facilities) and 
one on the environment (natural and historic). The purpose of each Theme 
Group is to prepare the evidence and develop policies to build the detail to be 
contained within the Neighbourhood Plan, so if you have an interest in 
becoming involved, please do contact Barry Roberts, Vice Chair - Naseby 
Neighbourhood Plan Advisory Committee at bsroberts21@btinternet.com. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 



  

 

 
 
It’s pleasing to report that a number of you expressed interest in getting 
involved with the Theme Groups at the Open Event. Yourlocale will be 
supporting each Theme Group. 
 

HOUSING NEEDS ASSESMENT: In tandem with these ongoing 
initiatives, Locality, an organisation which provides Neighbourhood 
Planning support, have been appointed to undertake a Housing Needs 
Assessment and the preparation of a Design Guide for the village. The 
work, for which funding has been secured, will run for a period of 3-4 
months following an initial call scheduled to take place on 26 March 2024. 
The findings of this work will also help inform our Neighbourhood Plan. 
 

Please do get involved! 
 

 
Mark Clement 

Chair – Naseby Neighbourhood Plan Advisory Committee 
 

 

 

Naseby Neighbourhood Plan
Bringing the Community Together
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EVENT DATES & INFORMATION 
 

April 

3rd – Naseby Coffee Morning – Methodist Church at 10am 

6th – Easter Market, Daventry 10am – 3pm 

10th - West Northants Council Custom Service Drop-in centre 
         Brixworth Village Hall 3:30pm - 4:30pm 

19th – Adam Holmes LIVE MUSIC, Village Hall 6:45pm 

28th – Bark in the Park Fund Day, Daventry 12-4pm 
 

May 

1st – Naseby Coffee Morning – Methodist Church at 10am 

8th –  West Northants Council Custom Service Drop-in centre 
         Brixworth Village Hall 3:30pm - 4:30pm 

18th – Bluegrass Music Workshops & evening concert, Village Hall 

 

June 

5th – Naseby Coffee Morning – Methodist Church at 10am 

12th – West Northants Council Custom Service Drop-in centre 
          Brixworth Village Hall 3:30pm - 4:30pm 

16th - OPEN GARDENS 2 – 6pm 

 

July 

3rd – Naseby Coffee Morning – Methodist Church at 10am 

7th – Thornby Hall Summer Fete 11am – 4pm 

 

August/September 

17th August – Merry Wives of Windsor Outdoor Theatre, Village Hall 

18th August – Picnic in the Park, Village Hall 12-3pm 

4th September – Naseby Coffee Morning – Methodist Church at 10am 
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WEST NORTHANTS LOCAL PLAN 
PROGRESS 
 

West Northamptonshire Unitary Council covers the former areas 
administered by Northampton Borough, Daventry District and 
South Northamptonshire Councils. Each former council had their 
own Local Plan which included a Part 1 Joint Core Statement 
adopted in 2014 which was common to all three councils plus a 
separate Part 2 document, particular to each council which were 
adopted between 2020 and 2023. All three local plans are in force 
today and govern current development. They were originally 
supposed to be used through to 2029. 
 
The creation of West Northamptonshire Council in April 2021 
necessitated the need for a single Local Plan with consistent 
policies across the whole of its area covering the largely rural 
Daventry and South Northants areas together with the very urban 
Northampton Borough. 
 
The first public draft of the new plan is to be issued in April / May 
2024 with an an 8 week consultation period. A number of public 
events are to be held but not sure if Naseby will feature. The new 
plan will comprise single document of around 300 pages and will 
look at the period up to 2041. 
 
The plan is targeting 30,000 new houses and 48 Hectares of 
employment land. Although a number of large development sites 
have already been identified there will be a call for further sites 
suitable for development. 
 
After the consultation period ends West Northants will look at the 
responses which are likely to run into tens of thousands and will 
make amendments to the draft plan if considered to be necessary. 
A revised version of the West Northants Local Plan should be 
considered by the West Northants Council in December 2024. 
 
 

 



  

A Submission version of the plan will be sent to the to the Secretary of 
State around April 2025 and he will appoint an Inspector to examine it 
to ensure that it meets National planning guidelines. The Inspector will 
consider objections to the Submission Plan and will hold a public 
hearing session around September 2025. 
 
Following receipt of the Inspector's report there could be a requirement 
for some amendments which if considered to be major changes could 
require a further limited consultation exercise.  
 
The final version of the West Northamptonshire Local Plan is currently 
expected to be adopted around September 2026. All new development 
across the whole of West Northants area will then be expected to 
follow its policies together with any requirements included within 
adopted neighbourhood plans. 
 
At this point the 2014 West Northamptonshire Joint Core Statement 
(Part 1) and the three local plans including the ‘Settlements and 
Countryside Local Plan (Part 2) for Daventry District 2011 - 2029’ will 
be superseded. 
 
To find out more visit: 
 
New Local Plan for West Northamptonshire | West Northamptonshire 
Council (westnorthants.gov.uk) 
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WORMSLADE ANAEROBIC DIGESTER  
SCHEME UPDATE 
 

 
This site is proposed for the construction of a large digester facility to 
turn vegetable waste and agricultural crops into electrical energy and 
gas to be fed into the National Grid and into an adjoining trunk gas. 
 
Despite objections from local Parish Councils including Naseby, 
planning approval was granted in 2016. Although the site which is 
located a mile east of Clipston, close to the A508 road is some 3 miles 
from Naseby, there were concerns over large agricultural vehicles 
transporting material for digestion through Naseby and other villages 
along narrow country lanes. 
 
The original developer who has now ceased trading carried out a small 
amount of construction within the 3 year planning permission window 
to secure it indefinitely. 
 
We had hoped that the scheme had died because nothing seemed to 
be happening. Unfortunately, another developer has taken up the 
scheme and has submitted an application to the Minerals and Waste 
section of West Northants Planning Services seeking to change one or 
two plant and machinery elements of the approved scheme. 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNUAL 
PARISH 

MEETING
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25th 

 

All Saints Church 
 

Come along… 
meet your Councillors  

and discuss village 
affairs! 

 



 
 

 

 

  
 

NASEBY WOMENS’ INSTITUTE 
 
 

Naseby W.I. are just at the beginning of another new W.I. year. We 
also have a new President, Antonia Collins, who we offer a warm 
welcome to. We also thank Angela Carter for the last four years as 
President, not an easy task through the Covid Pandemic! 
 

Our last year has given us lots of inspiring talks, many lovely social 
occasions and coach outings. We also now have a monthly pub 
lunch, a Walking group, and two Book Groups. 
 

If you would like to join us, please speak to Antonia, 07557390771, 
or to me, 740568. You will be most welcome. 
 

We meet on the second Thursday of the Month in Naseby Chapel, at 
7.30pm. Lunch days vary, but the Walking Group meet on a Monday 
afternoon.  
 

There is a packed programme for the coming year, including a 
special evening in September with Steve Pateman, whose shoe 
factory in Earls Barton inspired the film and Musical, “Kinky Boots”.  
This will be open to guests and there will be tickets available. This 
would be a great opportunity to come and meet us all.  
 

There are also outings planned to Belvoir Castle, and a day trip to 
Cambridge. 

Liz Capell (Secretary)         
 

Monthly Meetings are held in 
       Naseby Methodist Chapel at 7.30pm  

       on the second Thursday of each month 
 

www.naseby. or 
Northamptonshire Federation Office 

WI House, 71 Park View 
Moulton, Northampton NN3 7UZ 

Tel: 01604 646055 
Email: admin@ncfwi.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NASEBY WOMENS INSTITUTE 
 



  

NASEBY WOMENS INSTITUTE 
PROGRAMME 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 11 2024 
‘Baby Basics’, Northampton 
Speaker: Gemma Stammers 
A charity that supports new born 
infants 
 

May 9 2024 
My Life as a Film and TV ‘Extra’ 
Speaker: Robert Brewer 
Would you like to be a TV extra! 
 

June 13 2024 
Summer Party - details to follow 
 

July 11 2024 
Marilyn Monroe 
The life of this international film 
star 
Speaker: Julie Kinnear 
 

September 12 2024 
The True Story Behind ‘Kinky Boots’ 
Speaker: Steve Pateman 
This is the story of the film and 
musical  OPEN MEETING 

 

October 10 2024   
Woman in Blue 
Speaker: Fay Tennet 
A career on the front line 
 

November 14 2024 
My Parents and WW2 
Speaker: Mike Hermann 
December 12 2024 
Poetry – But Not as You Know It 
Speaker: Danziel Ellis 
A new venture in rhyme! 
     

January 9 2025 
Lunch – details to follow 
  

February 13 2025 
The Stanwick Handbell Ringers 
Speaker: Marie Allen and Ringers 
More fun and audience 
participation 
 

March 13 2025 
Love and Romance in Art 
Speaker: Grainne Perkiss 
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

 

SOCIAL ACTIVITIES 2024 
May 20:     Visit to Belvoir Castle  
June 3:       Visit to ‘The Plantman’ (Evening) 
June 13:     Summer Party 
August 21: Visit to Cambridge 

 

            
BOOK CLUB 
LUNCH CLUB 

WALKING GROUP 
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NASEBY OIL BUYING SCHEME 
 
The Naseby village scheme has been in place since 1st April  
2021. 

We currently have 5 villages set up. Guilsborough, Thornby, Naseby, 
Ravensthorpe & Swinford. 

The idea originated in Guilsborough, and the aim was to reward the village 
when buying direct through us and also for us to say thank you for choosing 
us as your supplier. 

Our vision was to build a very concentrated local business giving excellent 
service and consistently sensible pricing, customers buying from us directly, 
using our own tankers and regular drivers. 

Savings are achieved by cutting out costly middlemen, i.e some consortiums 
or online offerings.  

Runouts are handled swiftly and without the surcharges often applied by 
others. 

A set amount of each litre bought is then allocated to support and fund 
projects for your village. The fund is administered by Naseby Parish Council 
(i.e 10,000 litres earns £50) 

Without doubt, where it has been promoted by the community, it has proved 
to be successful and well supported. 

Naseby has 38 regular buyers so far, and the payments due to your parish 
council totalled £505.40 up to the 31st of October 2023.  

You are not tied into Compass Energy to buy your fuel.  All you need to do is 
ring up and ask for a price and if you are happy with the price place an order.   
When you place your first order you will be automatically coded (Naseby) and 
your literage will be added to the fund. 

We now have our office at Thistledown Barn, Holcot Lane in Sywell and I 
have been joined by 3 of my longstanding ex-Watson colleagues:  
Jess McClorey, Ruth Threadgold & Ian Taylor. 

Commercial kerosene users are welcome to join. 

Thank you for considering us, please give us a call. 

Our number is 01604 345526. 
 

Trevor Reay 

www.compassenergy.co.uk 

 
 
 

 

 

 

http://www.compassenergy.co.uk/


  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Well, Spring is here at last, after all that rain. Let’s hope we get some 
nice sunshine; we certainly need it. 
 
I know that quite a lot of people of a certain age are aware that I will try 
and help with small problems and worries. After all I have been around 
a while!! 
 
However, if you are new to the Village, I would like to introduce myself. 
I have a background with Social Services in Northampton, with 
children mainly. I don’t have any qualifications with the elderly, but I 
have been the Village Age UK contact for over 25 years. I also don’t 
have all the answers but can hopefully offer support and point you in 
the right direction. 
 
If you would like to introduce yourself to me, do give me a call or visit 
for a cuppa. T: 740568 or lizziecapell@hotmail.co.uk  
 
One of the bees in my bonnet is the fact that we get so many 
unwanted phone calls from scammers, this invades your privacy, and 
can catch the wisest person out. One of the recent ones for me has 
been someone claiming to be from Microsoft, regarding my computer. I 
have been assured by a computer expert that Microsoft do not call 
you.  I certainly will not enter into any conversation with any callers and 
urge you to be careful. 
 

Have a great Easter and Summer. 
 

Liz Capell 
 T: 740568 / E: lizziecapell@hotmail.co.uk   

 

 

 

 

 Northamptonshire 
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UPDATE - PLANNING APPLICATION FOR 3 LARGE 
WAREHOUSES - A14 JUNCTION 1 
Planning Application: WND/2023/0148 
 

The planning application for 3 large warehouses  
on the site of a former landfill tip has been  
withdrawn by the applicants. 
 

A valid planning permission issued many years 
ago still exists for a petrol filling station, coffee 
drive thru, fast food drive thru and hot food 
restaurant which were not aren’t part of the 

withdrawn application.  

These elements could still be constructed but 
their justification has been affected by the 
development of the large service area at Junction 
1 of the M6 motorway (Rugby). This has already 
filled the very long gap between Coventry 
Services and the Rothwell and Kettering service 
areas on the A14. 

_______________________________________________________ 

CCTV – VILLAGE HALL 
 

The CCTV system was installed by the Parish Council as a  
deterrent but also, as a way of investigating major incidents  
at the Village Hall and the surrounding grounds. 
  

If an incident occurs and a day, date and time can be provided, we cannot 
give the footage/recording to you but can take the necessary steps to check 
the footage and report back our findings.  
 

Please contact the Data Controllers for the Council, the Parish Clerk at 
clerk.nasebypc@outlook.com or Parish Councillor Antonia Collins at 
antonia.collinsnpc@outlook.com 
 

Please note that the Council is bound by legislation 
with regards to the CCTV system and its use, and all 
policies and procedures concerning this system, can 
be found on our website www.naseby.org  
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59 / 60 BUS SERVICES TO CONTINUE IN 
2024/25 

 
The 59 bus from Naseby to Market Harborough on Tuesdays and Fridays, 
and the 60 bus to Northampton on Monday, Wednesday and Thursday, is to 
continue after the decision of UNO to give up their contract. 
 
Stagecoach is the new bus operator, initially with a one year contract with 
West Northamptonshire Council, but with an option to extend it.  
 
Parish Councils along the routes will continue to provide a financial 
contribution, which for Naseby will be circa £1,600 for the 2024/25 period. 
 
The full Stagecoach timetable can be found on their web site and is virtually 
the same as UNOs 
 
https://www.stagecoachbus.com/service-
updates/serviceupdatesarticle?SituationId=ID-21/02/2024-08:34:56:735# 
 
59 Bus - Tuesday and Thursday 
Leave Naseby  10.05 
Arrive Market Harborough 10.35 
 
Leave Market Harborough 12.50 
Arrive Naseby                             13.22 
 
60 Bus - Monday, Wednesday, Thursday 
Leave Naseby                             10.07 and 12.15 
Arrive Northampton Northgate   10.59 and 13.07 
 
Leave Northampton Northgate    14.30 
Arrive Naseby                              15.21 
 
West Northamptonshire pensioner bus passes are accepted. The official 
Naseby pick up point is by the post box on High Street but if waved down it 
will pick up elsewhere. The Northampton terminus is the Northgate bus 
station bay 3. 
 
Please use these bus services to secure them for the future. If they are not 
used, we could lose them again. 
 
 

 

 

 clerk.nasebypc@outlook.com 
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NASEBY VILLAGE HALL & RECREATION GROUND 
 

We need new volunteers to help with the upkeep and  
management of the building. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Secretary is leaving us at the end of April, could you be our new minute 
taker and administrator? 

 
 

 
 

We also have a new website, could you run and manage that for us? 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

We also need someone to carry out regular safety checks and manage the 
maintenance of the building, do you have some basic DIY skills? 

 
Without volunteers and trustees to take the facility forward the hall and 
playing field will not be able to remain open, this is your opportunity to 

become part of this vital community asset and ensure it has good future. 
 

For more information, please call Chris on 07817 441948 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 



  

 

We are all set for 18th May 2024 SPRING INTO BLUEGRASS, our full 
low cost day of workshops, jamming, socialising and a super five act 

evening concert. 
 

Two hour banjo workshop.  One hour guitar, mandolin, and fiddle workshops 
Open mic, why not have a go? two songs/tunes, be a part of it! 

Colonel Brian's BIG EASY JAM with new booklets of lyrics and chords. 
DAN WALSH banjo maestro.  Willow Station.  Back to the cabin. 

The Moretons.  Rocky Road Pilgrims. 
All the great food tea and coffee from Moo Hatch, Langton Brewery fine ale and 

wines. 
A full day of Bluegrass pleasure to start your year and an all in price of £30 per 

adult, evening concert only £12 per adult. 

 

All confirmed, the fabulous authentic driving bluegrass band - THE 
HOSMER MOUNTAIN BOYS 

Their only appearance in the UK, 18th to 21st July 2024 at the 
Naseby Bluegrass festival  www.battlefieldbluegrass.co.uk 

Bluegrass fans you will not want to miss this one, the band will be guesting on the "Big Easy" jam session 
, the special instrument events and workshops and joining in with jams all over the weekend. 

Get right over to www.battlefieldbluegrass.co.uk to secure your tickets. 
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Saxon Spires Patient Participation Group  

Spring 2024 

 
The SSPPG is a collaborative team of Patients and Practice  
Staff, including GPs and Practice Management.   
Our meetings are held quarterly and alternate between Brixworth and 
Guilsborough Surgeries. We meet to review issues and identify ways 
of assisting the practice in its effort to improve the services available.  
The next meeting is the AGM followed by the regular meeting. It will 
be held at Guilsborough Surgery on Wednesday 22nd May at 6.30pm. 
New members are always welcome. 
 
Health Walks will take place on the third Monday of each month. 
They will last for about 60 mins. The April Walk will meet on Monday 
15th April at The Stag, Maidwell NN6 9JA at 11am. The May Walk is 
on Monday May 20th meeting at Smiths Farm Shop, Chapel 
Brampton NN6 8AA at 11am. Rosemary Ward will lead the walks.  
 
Covid Boosters will be available from April and will be given by 
Guilsborough and Brixworth Surgeries to eligible groups.  
Saxon Spires website will have the details and dates of the sessions 
offered.   www.saxonspires.co.uk 
 
Watch our Saxon Spires Patient Participation Group Facebook page 
for regular announcement on all activities or for more information 
drop us an email on ssppg2022@gmail.com or phone 01604 880552 

 

 

mailto:ssppg2022@gmail.com
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ADAM HOLMES – LIVE MUSIC 
 

An evening of amazing music with one of Scotland's brightest musical talents 

Friday 19th April 2024.   Door time: 6:45pm, Start time: 7:30pm.  

ADAM HOLMES: The acclaimed Edinburgh-born singer and songwriter Adam 
Holmes is one of the brightest stars on the UK roots music scene. An old soul on 

young shoulders, he combines masterful songwriting and a melodious, enchanting 
voice, mixing traditional and contemporary folk with his own brand of soul and 

Americana. 

Adam will be accompanied by the amazing Jen Austin on keyboards – Jen has 
worked with musicians Adam Holmes, Heidi Talbot, FARA, Rachel Sermanni and 

Blazin’ Fiddles as well as to up and coming talent at the annual BBC Radio Scotland 
Young Traditional Musician Awards. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=y9_lYamidZI 

Tickets from https://www.wegottickets.com/event/605752 

 

Naseby village hall, Arts, Entertainment, Sports, and Community Hub 

 

 

 

 

https://www.wegottickets.com/event/605752


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Merry Wives of Windsor 
Wives may be merry, and yet honest too!” 

Sir John Falstaff, everyone’s favourite Shakespearean 
sleazeball, has fallen on hard times. 

 In order to fix his finances, he plans to seduce the wives of 
two wealthy merchants. But, wise to his wily ways, the 

ladies take the opportunity to punish Falstaff by playing a 
series of hilarious tricks on the nincompoop knight. 

Expect silly slapstick, abundant anachronisms and 
memorable music nestled amongst Shakespeare’s poignant 
poetry as the critically acclaimed Pantaloons put their own 

innovative and interactive spin on this classic comedy. 

 

Coming to Naseby village hall, Saturday August 17th 

This is a Pantaloons outdoor theatre production 

https://buytickets.at/thepantaloons/1122753 
Naseby village hall, Arts, Entertainment, Sport, and Community Hub 

 

 



 
 

 

                                                                          

 

 

 

Actors of all abilities required for our next pantomime, no experience  
needed just a willingness to have a lot of fun and make lots of new friends. 

                                                                            

If the thought of performing is too scary we also need technical  
and stage helpers. 

                                                                                                     
 
 
 
    
                                                                
 
 
 

Are you up for the challenge? 

Please contact Chris on 07817 441948 or Jo on 07972 917463 
Naseby village hall, Arts, Entertainment, Sport and Community Hub. 

  

All ages and 
genders required 

but especially 
mature men who 

have lost all 
inhibitions 

We are also looking for a new 
creative lead to oversee and 
direct our next production.  

Working with a mixed cast you 
will maintain and improve the 

performance levels of both 
performers and technical 

volunteers 

  

 
Would you like 

to be in our 

next 

Pantomime? 

 

 

 
 clerk.nasebypc@outlook.com 

 



  

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

𝙽𝚊𝚜𝚎𝚋𝚢 𝚃𝚘𝚝𝚜 
 
 

Naseby Tots meet every Tuesday in the Methodist Church in 
Naseby from 10am to 12 noon. 

 
We have toys, ride-on toys, story time sessions and  

lots of fun for parents, carers, and little people.  
 

The cost is £1.50 per adult or child, and we provide  
drinks and a snack. 

 
Naseby Tots is the ideal place for you and your child  

to make friends, socialise and play.  
 

We look forward to seeing you there. 
 

Jasmin on behalf of Naseby Tots 
 

 

 

 clerk.nasebypc@outlook.com 

 



 
 
 
  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 



 
  

 

 

 

 clerk.nasebypc@outlook.com 

 



 
 
  

 

 

 
 

 

We meet every first Wednesday morning in the month in the 

Methodist Chur We meet every first Wednesday morning in the 

month in the Methodist Church on Church St, everyone is 

welcome and there are toys for our younger visitors. We serve 

delicious homemade cakes, hot and cold drinks and have 

recently started to welcome local small businesses selling and 

gifts. 

It's a great way to get out, meet old and new friends and enjoy 

good company whilst raising funds for both Naseby Churches, 

the Methodist Church and All Saints Parish Church. 

We are always looking for donations of yummy cakes or a hand 

setting up or packing away, so if you are able please join us! If 

you want to contact us for further information or offers of help 

please contact me on 07525842831. Any local small businesses 

who would like to sell goods at the coffee morning can also  

e and there are toys for our younger visitors. We serve delicious 

homemade cakes, hot and cold drinks and 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Naseby Coffee Morning is back after a well-earned break for the 
summer on Wednesday 6th September! As usual, we meet up in the 
Methodist Church, corner of Gynwell and Church Street, on the first 
Wednesday of the month at 10am. Everyone is welcome to come 
along. Currently, we range in age from age 1 to over 90! 
 
We offer delicious homemade cakes, hot drinks, friendship, and a 
good natter, all for the incredible price of £2.00! 
 
We are always looking for donations of cakes and a hand setting up, 
serving, and packing away, so please call Jasmin on 07525 842831 
if you can donate either a cake or a hand. 
 
Proceeds are given to Naseby Churches, All Saints Church of 
England and Naseby methodist Chapel.  
If you are a local crafts person or have a locally based small 
business who would like to sell at one of our Coffee Mornings, give 
us a call!  

See you all soon! 
 

Jasmin, Ruth, Jenny, and the Coffee Morning Team 

FORTHCOMING DATES 
 
▪ April 3rd 

▪ May 1st  (proceeds to Christian Aid) 

▪ June 5th 

▪ July  3rd 

▪ August   no meeting 

▪ Sept 4th 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who has been supporting our 
monthly Coffee Mornings. They continue to be very well 
attended and we get lots of compliments on our delicious 
cakes! 
 
So, remember, first Wednesday of the month, 10-12  at the 
Methodist Church, Gynwell, Naseby. Offers of help and 
cakes always appreciated. 
 
Everyone welcome, all ages, with toys and books for our 
younger visitors. All proceeds to Naseby Churches, All Saints 
and Naseby Methodist Church. 

 

We look forward to seeing you soon! 
 

The Coffee Morning Team 
 



 

 

 
 

NASEBY’S WHATSAPP GROUPS 
 

Naseby Village: great for asking for help, appeals, 
support, lost/found, donating or selling items, 
recommendations plus village or local events. 

Neighbourhood Watch: purely for alerts about village 
or local crime, concerns, scams or suspicious activity. 

GROUP RULES: Be kind and respectful. No bullying, politics, spam 
or controversial posts. Take conversations outside the group. 

Text: 07739 435744 stating which group you would like to join 

HOUSEHOLD WASTE RECYCLING CENTRES 

 

 

 

 

 BRIXWORTH 
Opening hours: 
Monday 10am to 6pm 
Tuesday Closed 
Wednesday Closed 
Thursday 10am to 6pm 
Friday  10am to 6pm 
Saturday 10am to 6pm 
Sunday  10am to 6pm 
  
Address: Scaldwell Rd, Brixworth, 
Northants, NN6 9YE (8 miles away)  
No appointment needed—site may 
close temporarily during the day to 
disperse queuing traffic obstructing 
the approach roads. Vehicles may 
be asked to return at a later time.  

 
 

 MARKET HARBOROUGH 
Opening hours: 
Monday 9am to 5pm 
Tuesday 9am to 5pm 
Wednesday 9am to 5pm 
Thursday Closed 
Friday  Closed 
Saturday 9am to 5pm 
Sunday  9am to 5pm 
  
Address: Riverside, Market Harboro, 
Leic, LE16 7PT (8 miles away) 
Appointment needed—Vehicles are 
only allowed access to the site with a 
pre-booked online appointment: 
www.leicestershire.gov.uk/popular-
now/book-a-waste-site-appointment  

 

 NASBEY HQ  
Opening hours:  
Monday 7am–7.30pm 
Tuesday 7am–7.30pm 
Wednesday 7am–7.30pm 
Thursday 7am–7.30pm 
Friday 7am–7.30pm 
Saturday 7am–7.30pm 
Sunday 9am–3pm 

 

 

 

 clerk.nasebypc@outlook.com 

 


